Robert E. Willis Elementary SAC Meeting
November 26, 2012

PRESENT:	Kristan Schwab, Jillanne Conelias, George Castro, Denise	Herrera, Bill Stenger,
		Terri Rampinelli, Tricia Eckstrom, Christine Bradford, Connie Dixon, Ann Gowgiel

Call To Order—The meeting was called to order at 6:00 p.m. by Kristan Schwab.

Old Business – The October  29, 2012 SAC minutes were distributed for review.  Motion by Jillanne Conelias, seconded by Christine Bradford to approve the minutes as printed.  Motion unanimously passed.

New Business—Mr. Stenger reported that no information has been received from the District regarding the A+ Recognition Funds.  In previous years the Recognition funds have varied from $75 to $100 per student.

Jillanne Conelias asked for an update on the Willis bricks in the front courtyard.  It was determined that it would be beneficial to have a Brick Chairperson who could oversee this committee.

Kristan Schwab announced that a parent may be willing to volunteer to oversee the media center and Willis will be looking for volunteers to move forward.

Mr. Stenger reported that the two long term substitute aide positions have been released to be filled as one year positions.

The FCAT Writes will be administered to 4th graders in December as a field test for validity purposes.

Mr. Stenger invited members of the SAC Committee to see a demonstration of Quantum Learning brain games being held this evening in the media center.

Jillanne Conelias inquired about the status of laptops for 4th and 5th graders.  There are several filtering issues with the district and many of the laptops are outdated.

Kristan Schwab announced that the next meeting will be held on January 22, 2013.

Adjournment—Motion by George Castro, seconded by Christine Bradford to adjourn.  Motion unanimously passed.  Meeting adjourned at 6:46 p.m.



Respectfully submitted,
Terri Rampinelli, Secretary
